KH LA 1490 ON YOUR DIAL jAe uica o/ fAe Stm jernana/o Va”ey

General Offices 11516 OXNARD STREET NORTH HOLLYWOOD, CALIFORNIA SUnset 2-1195 + STanley 7-3619

March 9, 1956

Dear Maurice,

Thank you for your report of reception of our
srecisl DX program of February 20, 1956. Your
report is correct and this letter will verify
your reception of EBLA.

We are & full-time station operating with a
power of 260 watts.

With best wishes to you and your DX hobby,
we are,

Sincerely,

{
for WM./Robinson, CE
Radio station XBLA



